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First Church of the Nazarene to Have Revival
MARCH 11TH 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

First Church of the Nazarene to Have Revival

Dexter, Missouri - First Church of the Nazarene will have a revival beginning March 14th
and ending Sunday, March 17th.

Rev. Terry Chapman will be speaking Thursday, Friday, Saturday at 7 p.m. and Sunday at
11:40 a.m. and 6 p.m.

First Church of Nazarene is located at 714 E. Stoddard Street in Dexter.

For more information call (573) 624-3387.  Doug West is minister.
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